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Jamhuuriyada Soomaaliya Permanent Mission of the Somali
Ergada Joogtada ah ee Qaramada Midcobay Republic to the United Nations

SOM/MSS/111/09

Subject : Possibility of i:onvening a High-Level Event on Sustainable
Development.

The Permanent Mission of the Somali Republic to the United Nations presents its
compliments to the Secretariat of the United Nations and has the honour to refer to your
fax message of March 8, 2009 on the above mentioned subject.

This is to inform you that, since this is a very important subject regarding
development, we fully support the convening of @ high-level event on sustainable
development.

The Permanent Mission of the Somali Republic to the United Nations avails itself of

this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the United Nations the assurances of its
highest consideration.

New York, 28 May 2009

The Secretariat of the United Nations
Department of Sustainable Development
DESA, United Nations

New York.

Attn: Ms. Irena Subcevic

425 East 61st Street, Suite 702 New York, N .Y. 10021 Tel: (212) 683-9410 Fax; (212) 759-0651



